Public Notice

LITTLETON
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Pursuant to the liquor laws of the State of
Colorado, Rancho La Playa, LLC, doing
business as 3 Potrillos Mexican Res-
taurant & Taqueria, 3625 West Bowles
Avenue #16 has requested the licens-
ing officials for the City of Littleton,
Colorado, to grant a Hotel & Restaurant
liquor license to sell malt, vinous, and spir-
ituous liquors for consumption within the li-
censed premises only.

The applicant is a Limited Liability
Company:

Lila Fernandez / Ramon Rodriguez
6250 S Vivian Street

Littleton, CO

The public hearing on the application
will be held on Wednesday, December
10, 2014 at 7:00 p.m. in the Council
Chamber of the Littleton Center, 2255
West Berry Avenue, Littleton, Color-
ado.

By order of the Licensing Authority of the
City of Littleton, Colorado.

/s/ Colleen L. Norton
Deputy City Clerk
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